

Pike Fold Community School - UKS2 Newsletter **Wedmesday 19th December 2018**



What we have been up to this week in UKS2

Year 5: Year 5 have had a very busy and exciting week making Christmas crafts and baking. On Tuesday we attended 'Oliver Twist' at Prestwich Arts College which was a fantastic end to our current topic.

Year 6: In Year 6 this week we have been doing a wide range of Christmas activities such as lantern making; Christmas math puzzles and using green screen technology to make our amazing calendars. The new topic for Year 6 on return to school wil be coastines if children would like to do their own research during the holidays.

All the staff at Pike Fold would like to wish all our pupils and their families a very merry Christmas and a prosperous New Year. We look forward to seeing you in 2019!

Homework

<u>Year 5</u> Accelerated Reading book

Year 6 All children now have a log in for a website called Monster SATs. This is a fantastic resource that enables children to revise for their tests at home. We would like all children to attempt the first arithmetic test before their return to school as to familiarise themselves with the website. Their login details have been recorded in their journals.

A massive thank you to all our parents and children for supporting the Year 6 Xmas stamp appeal and the donations for Xmas Jumper Day. As a result we have already raised over £500 for the Alzeimer's Society, a charity suggested by one of our Year 6 parents.





Important Dates and Notices

Monday 7th January – Children return for the start of the Spring Term

General Reminders

- Please contact our school office with regards to places at after-school club.
- > Thank you to all parents who are parking sensibly before and after school, it helps to keep everyone safe!
- ➤ Chair of governors Eddie Roberts can be contacted by email chair@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk
- Family engagement officer: Mrs J. Gallimore. Tel: 0161 795 4614
- As ever, if you have any questions then you can email the KS2 team at KS2@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk.
- ➤ Please remember that children's footwear must be black shoes or trainers.